


Breaking news, a huge octopus-
like creature is moving over
the western Pacific Ocean. The
unknown gas it emits will be
affected by the airflow and
drift into coastal areas.



According to expert analysis,
these gases may contain trace
amounts of toxicity. They are
colorless and odorless, so

they are difficult to perceive
by the human body.



The defense department is considering
using sonic weapons to drive it away
from the earth. Still, it will take some

time before the equipment can be
placed in place.



A spokesperson for the health
department called on residents along
the coast to minimize going out. If you
need to go out, please wear a mask to

avoid inhaling toxic gases.



Lisa, why is
everyone wearing
masks, is covid-19

back?

I don't know,
Michael.


